	
	[image: \\admin-dc\Home\Staff\Gayle.Seaton\2011-2012\Logo 2011-12\LOGO NEW - small photo file.jpg]



Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Driver Education course conducted by School District 300 is a comprehensive program committed to preparing your young driver to be a safe motor vehicle operator in today’s complex driving environment.  In one way, this is the most important class your teenager will take all year.  It’s literally a matter of life and death!  In the age group between 16 and 24, more lives are lost in auto crashes than by any other cause.  Many of these deaths could be prevented if new drivers learned and applied the information and skill presented in this course.

But safe driving doesn’t simply result from taking driver education.  The course must have a lasting impact.  It has to affect the behavior and attitude of the driver well beyond the end of this class.  That only happens when all three partners – student, teacher and parents – combine their cooperative efforts to produce maximum results.  We don’t want your teenager to be a good driver – We want him/her to be the best!  We are sure you feel the same way.  To do this, we need your help.  Your involvement is essential.

With this goal in mind, you are invited to attend a Parent Information Night on Wednesday, May 14th 2014, in the Dundee-Crown Auditorium at 6:30 pm Located at 1500 Kings Rd. Carpentersville, IL 60110

We will explain the course guidelines and share information on how you can help your teenager get the most out of this course.  We also offer some insights that will serve to reduce some of the anxiety and tension that comes with helping a young person learn to drive.  Your role as parent “coach” will be examined, and you will come away with some practical tips and handouts that will assist in ensuring more successful results.

Because your involvement is so essential to the success of our program, at least some parent/guardian contact is required by the end of the first two weeks of class.  Students are also required to attend this meeting, where they will begin the first steps in obtaining a learners permit.  If you are unable to attend the meeting, please notify Joseph Bruzzino at 224-484-5263.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Following your son/daughter Must Return to DCHS at 6:30 PM on WEDNESDAY May 21st for a written test and vision screening with a check or money order for $20.00 made out to the Secretary of State’s Office.   ABSOLUTELY NO CASH WILL BE ACCEPTED!!! 

If your student wears glasses/contacts they MUST BRING THEM for the Vision Screening

I appreciate your willingness to take time out of your busy schedule to attend this meeting.  I assure you it will be worth your while.  If you have any questions, feel free to call or email       Mr. Bruzzino.

Sincerely,

Joseph Bruzzino
Summer School Coordinator
	Community Unit School District 300
300 Cleveland Avenue, Carpentersville, IL 60110
www.d300.org            847.426.1300 Phone       847-551-8413 Fax
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